
Palermo, Italy, December 2023

EATCS 2023 council elections statement

I am honored to have been nominated for the EATCS Council elections, and I would be 
happy to contribute to the EATCS. 

I think EATCS must be the reference association for all the European researchers working in 
theoretical computer science, but also for all people interested in developing new ideas 
towards solving emerging computer science problems in the European society. For this 
reason, I am therefore committed to develop initiatives that increase services (especially web 
services) for all the members, and, more generally, initiatives that increase the visibility and 
the prestige of EATCS.
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